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RE: DOCKET NO. 900039-TL - Resolution by the ORANGE COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY 
COMMISSIONERS for extended area service between the Mount Dora exchange and 
the Apopka, Orlando, Winter Garden, Winter Park, East Orange, Reedy Creek, 
Windermere, and Lake Buena Vista exchanges. 

Issue 1: Recommendation that, since the subscriber survey did not pass, 
United Telephone Company should not be ordered to transfer the Orange County 
pocket of the Mt. Dora exchange to the Apopka exchange. 
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Issue 2: Recommendation that an alternative plan be offered to Mt. Dora 
subscribers. Calls between the Mt. Dora exchange and the Apopka, Orlando, 
and Winter Park exchanges should be rated at $.25 per call, regardless of 
call duration for residential customers, and with a one-hour time limit for 
all other customers. These calls should be furnished on a seven-digit 
basis. Non-LEC pay telephone providers will charge end users as if these 
calls were local $.25 calls, and the providers will pay the standard 
measured usage rate to the LEC. 
should be ordered to implement this change within 12 months of the final 
order in this docket. Southern Bell should immediately seek a waiver of the 
Modified Final Judgement (MFJ) from Judge Greene to carry the traffic on 
these routes. Toll alternatives should not apply to any other routes. 

United Telephone Company and Southern Bell 

Issue 3: Recommendation that the toll alternative plan should not permit 
full recovery of costs and lost revenues, including incremental costs. Rule 
25-4.062(4), F.A.C., should be waived. 

Issue 4: Recommendation that this docket be closed. Staff should place the 
matter on monitor status to ensure that United and Southern Bell make the 
necessary tariff revisions and comply with the implementation date. 


